
The solution to Oregon’s affordable housing problem is not re-zoning the entire state!  The solution is in 
expanding the Urban Growth Boundaries and/or increasing the amount of subsidized housing. 
 
HB 2001 removes local control, and puts a ‘One Size Fits All” standard upon the Beaver State.  Vote no! 
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